
SESSION OF 2012

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2453

As Amended by House Committee on 
Government Efficiency

Brief*

HB 2453, as amended, would update statutory language 
for the Commission on Disability Concerns to conform with 
2011  Executive  Reorganization  Order  (ERO)  No.  35  that 
moved the Commission from the Department of Commerce to 
the Governor's Office.

Background

The bill was supported by the Executive Director of the 
Commission on Disability  Concerns and by the  Governor's 
Office.  No opponents addressed the bill.

The House Committee made a technical amendment to 
the  bill,  correcting  a  reference  not  changed  in  the  bill  as 
introduced.

The  Director  of  the  Budget  indicates  HB 2453  would 
have no fiscal impact in the current fiscal year.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


